
April 19, 2021 

 

TO:   Parks, Recreation and Forestry Board 

FR: Ron Grall, Director of Parks, Recreation and Forestry 

 Mary Berg, Recreation Service Manager 

RE: Large Gathering Precautionary Guidelines 

 

Approve the use of the Waukesha County Large Gathering Recommendation released on March 24, 
2021 as a guideline for the WPRF indoor and outdoor special events, rentals, athletic rental, volunteer 
activities and programs.  Effective, Tuesday, April 20, the guideline would allow the indoor special 
events, rentals, athletic rentals and programs to run at the standard capacity loads with the exception of 
assembly events that would be adjusted to allow a 6 foot buffer between people.  Social distancing, 
separation of groups and mask wearing CDC guidelines would still be followed.  Outdoor events would 
continue to include no capacity limits when safety measures are in place. 

 


